Hazel Grove GOLBORNE WA3 3LU

Tel: (01942 747655)

Email:

enquiries@admin.golborneallsaints.wigan.sch.uk

Website:

www.golborneallsaints.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs W Hughes

Attendance %	No. of Lates	
Reception:	97.5%	1
У1:	98.2%	3
У2:	96.9%	2
У3:	92.9%	1
y4 :	98.4%	3
У5:	99.6%	1
У6	99.2%	1
Well d	one to V5 with t	he highest

NEXT WEEK

attendance for last week.

Monday: High Five & Various Sports

Y1&Y2

Tuesday: Choir Club

Wednesday:

会会会会会会会会会会会会会会

Thursday: Various Sports Y3-Y6,

Healthy Eating Y3 & Science

Club Y2

Friday: Times Tables Club

(Selected Children)

RECEPTION SNACK

Reception snack envelopes were sent home on Monday. If you haven't done so already can you please send in your payment of £5.80 for this term as soon as possible.

Many thanks.

SCHOOL CLOSURE

School is being used as a polling station on Thursday 2nd May and will therefore be closed to pupils on this day.

All Saints Catholic Primary School NEWS!



FRIDAY 18TH JANUARY

CHILDREN ARRIVING LATE TO SCHOOL

Whilst we understand that occasionally children arrive late to school due to unavoidable circumstances, it was disappointing to see the number of children that arrived late to school on the first two days of this term.

To avoid unnecessary disruption in class, can you please ensure your child arrives at school on time each morning; Classroom doors open at 8.45am. Learning begins immediately with starter activities and support for children to address misconceptions from prior learning.

Register is taken at 8.55am.

Your support in this matter will be much appreciated.

CLUBS INFORMATION

- All clubs started this week.
- A reminder that permission slips must be signed and returned for your child to attend any of the
- If your child is unable to attend a club you must inform school, as after 2 sessions without receiving a message their place will be cancelled.
- Various Sports Club is now full
 We have a reserve list and will
 advise if any children drop out.
- Attendance at any sports club will require full PE kit with trainers—pumps are not suitable for outdoor games.

Y3 E-SAFETY ASSEMBLY

Year 3 will lead an E-Safety Assembly on Friday 1st February at 9.00am. Everyone welcome to come along PARENTS EVENING-Y2 & Y6 ONLY

Parents Evening, for children in Y2 & Y6 only, will take place on Wednesday 30th & Thursday 31st January. Letters were sent home last Friday. Please return ASAP to book your preferred time.

SICKNESS IN SCHOOL

If your child has been sick or had diarrhoea they must be kept off for 48 hours after the last bout. Children are arriving at school when they have been sick or had diarrhoea the previous day/night and therefore increasing the chance of other children catching a bug. Even if your child appears well the next morning they must be kept off school for the appropriate time.

Y5 RESIDENTIAL TRIPS

Just a reminder that the balance owing for the Y5 trip to Robinwood is due by the end of January.

AWARDS OF THE WEEK!

de A		AWARUS OF THE WEEK!				
资金金		MANNERS OF THE WEEK	WORKER OF THE WEEK	NEAT OF THE WEEK	VALUE OF THE WEEK	
	<u>Y1</u>	Ellie Hill	Hannah Pludowski	Jack Rotherham	Anna Mellor (friendship)	
	<u>y2</u>	Joseph Cadman	Lucy Stafford	Evie Matthews	Sofia McMillan (respect)	
	<u>y3</u>	James Latimer	Tabitha Hill	Victoria Wozniak	Dylan Bowdler (resilience)	
	<u>y4</u>	Noah Dooney	Logan Leonard	Lacie-Mai Connolly-Hodson	Keenan Lancashire (resilience)	
	<u> </u>	Seresa Wookey	Leon Watkinson	Summer Litherland-Horridge	Rachel Brown (respect)	
	<u> </u>	Leah-Rose Gearing-Hawkins	Thomas Latimer	Jake Morris	Louie Jackson (friendship)	
£						
ð ^						
贫业	CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL!					
A A						
